Here is a link to some good do’s and don’ts for writing to government officials. Be sure to personalize and customize your letter as much as possible and feel free to use or restate some of the talking points in the following sample letters.
http://usgovinfo.about.com/od/uscongress/a/letterscongress.htm
Write your U.S. Representative!
Find addresses of U.S. Representatives here:

http://usgovinfo.about.com/gi/o.htm?zi=1/XJ&zTi=1&sdn=usgovinfo&cdn=newsissues&tm=384&f=00&su=p284.13.342.ip_&tt=2&bt=4&bts=4&zu=https%3A//writerep.house.gov/writerep/welcome.shtml
To Your Representative:

The Honorable (full name)
(Room #) (Name) House Office Building
United States House of Representatives
Washington, DC 20515
Dear Representative (last name):
My name is _________ , and I reside in your district.  (State briefly why you are personally interested in this topic.)  Please support  more funding to the U.S. Forest Service to help them employ sound forest management practices again and improve our reforestation efforts.  Currently, the U.S. Forest Service is not attaining its allowable annual sales of timber in our national forests because many of its professional foresters are bogged down in administrative regulations that prevent them from supervising responsible and vital timber harvesting that would help maintain the health of our forests.  As a result of inadequate funding and too many unnecessary restrictions on timber harvesting, our nation is experiencing :  

· a significant loss of jobs in the forest products industry, 

· a reduction of revenues for local school districts and county governments in rural America, 

· increased frequency and severity of uncontrollable  forest fires, and 

· the proliferation of insect infestations that are destroying our trees at an alarming rate all over the country.   

In 2012, only 9,315 acres of the 1.3 million total acres identified for harvesting in the Chequamegon and Nicolet National Forests in Wisconsin were actually allowed to be harvested. That’s just 0.7%! And much of the harvest included overly mature trees that should have been harvested earlier to maximize value and forest regeneration. Nationally, in the 1970s-1990s, the U.S. Forest Service allowed 80% harvesting of forest growth, and that kept healthy forests growing at a rate of 20%. Today, these forests are being harvested at 20% of the growth. As a result, many trees are rotting, dying and falling over--making our forests more vulnerable to forest fires and insect infestation.
Our logging businesses and sawmills are struggling to survive due to unnecessary restrictions on responsible harvesting. During the past decade, a significant number of sawmills have closed, and in the past 7 years the number of loggers in the northern region of the U.S.  has declined by approximately 35%. 

I urge you to support responsible timber harvesting policies in America and to support our National Forest Service with increased funding that will allow them to implement the sound forest management practices we need to sustain healthier forest lands for future generations.  
Sincerely, 
(Sign your full name)

